FW: You're Invited to the 2023 Taxpayers' Bill of Rights Hearing on August 29, 2023

From: Kim Mellinger-Cheng (kim@nmtaxsolutions.com)
To: ddabelstei@aol.com

Date: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 at 10:01 AM PDT

Can you have this put on the website please?

From: State Board of Equalization <Communications@boe.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 7:16 AM

To: Kim Mellinger-Cheng <kim@nmtaxsolutions.com>

Subject: You're Invited to the 2023 Taxpayers’ Bill of Rights Hearing on August 29, 2023
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State Board of Equalization
2023 Taxpayers’ Bill of Rights Hearing

All taxpayers and stakeholders are invited to the 2023 Taxpayers' Bill of Rights Hearing scheduled
for Tuesday, August 29, 2023, at 10:00 a.m.

All participants will have the opportunity to comment before the elected Members of the State
Board of Equalization (BOE) on the Taxpayers' Rights Advocate's Fiscal Year 2021-22 Annual
Report or share suggestions, comments, or concerns on California's property tax system and the
Alcoholic Beverage Tax. The BOE is responsible for property tax programs, the Alcoholic
Beverage Tax, and Tax on Insurers.

Anyone can participate in person, by phone, or submit written comments in advance.

When:

Tuesday, August 29, 2023, beginning at 10:00 a.m.

Where:

In person
450 N Street, Auditorium
Sacramento, CA 95814




By phone
1-877-336-4440, access code 4192718#

For more information, please visit the BOE's Taxpayers' Rights Advocate webpage or view the
public service announcement. The Taxpayers' Rights Advocate's Office assists taxpayers with
problems they have with the assessment or collection of property taxes, or with the Alcoholic
Beverage Tax.
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